
 

 

   

  

 
 

     

  

  

 

 

Dear ENERGY STAR Stakeholder, 

Please see important communication from the Environmental Protection Agency regarding the finalized Standard Operating 
Procedure for Revising and Establishing an ENERGY STAR Product Specification that will be followed  going forward. This 
communication  is posted here. 

Thank you for your support of the ENERGY STAR program. 

For more information, visit: www.energystar.gov  

This message was sent to you on behalf of ENERGY STAR. Each ENERGY STAR partner organization must have at least one 
primary  contact receiving e-mail to maintain partnership. If you are no longer working on  ENERGY STAR, and wish to be removed as  
a contact, please update your contact status in your MESA  account. If you are not a partner organization and wish to opt out of 
receiving e-mails, please contact EnergyStarProducts@energystar.gov. Unsubscribing means that you will no longer receive 
program-wide or product-specific e-mails from ENERGY STAR.  

 

 

This email was sent by:  
EPA (Climate Protection Partnerships Division) - ENERGY STAR 

1200 Pennsylvania Ave NW, Washington, DC, 20460 US 

https://click.mail.energystar.gov/?qs=e0ccaf9e8b754dc83ace1f99853f60f3be3ef88f9aa36bf7031eaa5fa1f5b1eca4c75990a008851ff693d8b78b78079bf044aa5759e7e9b6
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